
 

 

 

 

 

Maternal Child Indicator for Nurse Practitioners 

Date of notice: 1/22/24 

 

Meridian has identified an issue when Nurse Practitioners are billing behavioral health (BH) services the 

system is applying the Maternal Child add on (MCH) instead of the Psych add on. The Meridian system is 

set up to apply the Maternal and child add on when the MCH indicator is on the state file. The system is 

being updated and all underpaid claims will be reprocessed with no further action by the provider. 

 


